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Subject: American Cancer Association 
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2009 12:24 PM 
From: Mark Kavanaugh <mkavanaugh@kvcc.me.edu> 
To: <Everyone> 
Conversation: American Cancer Association 
Category: Junk 
 


 
 

American Cancer Association Relay and Volunteer Opportunities 



 
 

The American Cancer Society has two strong needs for 
volunteers right now. The first is the upcoming Relay for 
Life of Waterville. It will be held on Friday, Oct 23rd at 
6pm to 6am on Saturday, Oct 24th. We are looking for 
volunteers to help set up and decorate starting at 4pm, 
as well as with activities throughout the night, and pick 
up from 5:30 to 7am. If you know of anyone who is 
interested in helping at Relay, please have them either 
e-mail me or call me. 
 
Our other great need is for people to help transport 
cancer patients to and from their treatment and doctor 
appointments. We are looking for folks with a reliable 
vehicle, and a valid drivers license to do this driving. We 
have a lot of people that need rides, and are very short 
on volunteers to give these rides. 
 
Please let me know if either of these things are 
something you think the students would be interested in 
talking more about. My phone number is below if you'd 
like to chat more in-depth about either of these things. 
 
Melissa B. Cushman 
Community Executive for Development 
American Cancer Society 
One Bowdoin Mill Island, Ste 300 
Topsham, ME 04086 
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1-207-373-3723 
melissa.cushman@cancer.org 

 


